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Lawrence, Myrl

From: Lawrence, Myrl
Sent: Monday, August 17, 2020 3:26 PM
To: 'Damon Johnson'
Subject: Update Request

 
  
August 17, 2020      
 
Damon Johnson   
Engineer, City of Batesville      
 
RE:         NPDES Permit No. AR0020702, City of Batesville                    

Update Request of Private Sewer Line Rehab Report       
 

Dear Mr. Johnson:   
 
As discussed, by phone previously, the results reported were insufficient to meet the requirements of having completed 
the Private Sewer Line Rehabilitation. On our last discussion, you had indicated the city council was to consider a 
possible ordinance change to enable completion of this requirement. Please prepare and submit an updated status 
report for the project. 
  
DEQ requests the above information be provided by Friday, August 21, 2020. 
  
Should you have additional questions, or desire additional information, please contact me directly.  
  
Kindest Regards, 

 
Myrl V Lawrence Jr | Enforcement Analyst 
Division of Environmental Quality  |  Office of Water Quality   
Enforcement Branch  
5301 Northshore Drive, North Little Rock, AR 72118 
t: 501.682.0699 |  e: myrl.lawrence@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
 
 
 

 


